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Excellency,  

 

I have the honour to transmit herewith a letter dated 28 January 2021 from  

H.E. Mr. Alexander Marschik, Permanent Representative of Austria and H.E. Mr. Cheikh 

Niang, Permanent Representative of Senegal, the co-facilitators for the intergovernmental 

negotiations for the review process of the Economic and Social Council and the High-level 

Political Forum as per General Assembly resolution 74/298 of 12 August 2020 entitled 

“
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